
Red Oak ISD District Advisory Committee Meeting 
 

October 15, 2020 
 

4:30 pm via Zoom 
 

Minutes 
 

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 by Shondra Jones, with 21 members present 
on the Zoom link. A quick welcome was given by Shondra, and the agenda started with 
an update on Connect With Kids (CWK). Shondra will have a “walk through” of the 
website with the CWK tech team on Friday morning, October 16, 2020, to review the 
site and ensure everything is loaded and accessible.  
 
Shondra reviewed the District of Innovation plan update with the committee. We are 
months ahead of schedule, and Superintendent Sanford will discuss with School Board 
on whether the DAC will serve as the committee to review the DOI for the upcoming 
renewal, or if another committee will be formed to serve this purpose. We will have 
more information regarding this at the December meeting. 
 
Next, the committee participated in a discussion of the District Improvement Plan 
update for 2020-2021. Several members had questions regarding Title I, Title II, Title III, 
Title IV, graduation rates, supplement books for the new bilingual campus, academic 
strengths, TEKS Resource System initiative, and some details in the objectives and 
strategies of the DIP. The questions were noted and will be forwarded to the specific 
department lead for a response. We will address the questions and responses in our 
next DAC meeting in December. 
 
The committee was informed that a meeting could possibly be called before December 
10, 2020, pending feedback or actions taken by the School Board regarding the DOI or 
DIP. The meeting was opened for questions and answers. There were none brought 
forth. The meeting adjourned at 5:05 pm.  


